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Welcome back to everyone and I hope that you enjoyed the break
with your family and friends. It was great to have the time to recharge
and have time to spend relaxing and unwinding.

Gold for Selby
It was with great delight that I was notified at the end of Term 1 that
Selby Primary School had been awarded the Gold Award for our
implementation of SWPBS (School Wide Positive Behaviour Support).
We are 1 of only 18 schools across the state to achieve this level. A lot
of work goes into ensuring we had met all the achievement standards
to obtain Gold accreditation and I would like to recognise in
particular our SWPBS lead Josie Ball for her leadership of this
program. 

Capital Works
Over the holidays there was a lot happening at school. The capital
works projects continued throughout, utilising the time that students
were offsite. The exterior painting was completed and the junior
school toilets had a much needed update.
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CALENDAR







Monday 8th May
Prep - 2 Healesville Excursion

Monday 15th May

Healthy Harold

Wednesday 24th May

Smile Squad Begins

Wednesday 7th June 

EDEC Lightning Premeirship

Friday 9th June

Curriculum Day - No students

Wednesday 10th May

Mothers Day Stall

Wednesday 17th May

EDEC Cross Country

ANZAC Ceremony
Last Wednesday 26th April our School Captains Brooke
and Paul attended the Dandenong Ranges Schools ANZAC
day Cereomoy at the Kokoda Memorial Walkway (1000
Steps) in Dandenong Ranges NP. Both Paul and Brooke
laid a wreath on behalf of the students at Selby Primary
School.

Annual Report
Last month’s School Council meeting was preceded by the
Annual General Meeting where I presented the Annual
Report. You are now able to view the following documents
on our website:
2023 Annual Implementation Plan
2022 Annual School Report

2023 Parent Payments
Parent/carer contributions continue to provide an
important and critical source of funding which enables us
to supply resources necessary to maximise successful
delivery of our learning programs. While all school fees
are voluntary, we appreciate payment if you are able. 
 Payments can be made at the school office, Compass,
BPAY, credit card, cheque or cash.  If you have any
queries or wish to discuss a payment plan, please contact
Nicky in the office. 

Mother's Day Stall
Next Wednesday, May 10th we are holding our annual
Mother's Day stall. We have a wide variety of gifts
available. I would like to acknowledge the work of
Stephanie Jackson for bringing the day together. 

2024 Prep enrolments
Prospective 2024 Prep families are able to register to
attend a school tour. If you know of families looking to
enrol their child at Selby, direct them to our school
website for the enrolment process, timeline and relevant
forms or contact Nicky at the office to arrange a tour. 
 
If you are a current Selby family and have a kindergarten
child who is ready to commence school in 2024, we ask
that you submit an enrolment form by the end of term 2
to facilitate the planning of staffing and resources for the
coming year.




https://fairfield-ps-school-tours.eventbrite.com.au/
http://fairfieldps.vic.edu.au/enrolments/enrolment-process-forms/




Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  

Good Book Awards



Prep B - Lily J - Personal Best
Well done Lily on a fantastic start to Term 2. You are working so hard to achieve

your Personal Best in your learning. You are sounding out words in class and
having a go at writing about your weekend all by yourself. Just amazing! Keep it

up Lily! 



1/2M - Andi B - Personal Best
Andi, you should be so proud of your hard work with your spelling. It is

wonderful to see you putting in effort to think about the sounds that letters can
make in your writing. Keep up the fantastic work.



 1/2R - Conor C- Personal Best

Conor, you are a hard worker and always strive to do your Personal Best. You
did a wonderful job describing Indigo our Blue Tongue Lizard during our

Adjective lesson.
 You came up with many different words and proudly shared your work with the 

rest of the class. You are a star!



3/4J - Rafael C- Confidence
Raff, it was so lovely to listen to you read in front of the whole class. 

 You showed wonderful confidence.
 Well Done.



3/4H - Alex W - Personal Best

Alex, I love your commitment to learning in maths. You're always focused, give
everything a go and ask for help when you need it. Your terrific attitude will help

you to go far!



5/6D - Brooke S - Personal Best
I am so impressed by the continual Personal Best effort that you put into

everything you do! You carefully consider our challenging open ended maths
tasks while also thoroughly editing your narrative piece before conferencing.

Keep up the fantastic work Brooke!



5/6S - Caleb M- Confidence
What a fantastic start you have made at Selby Caleb! You have quickly and easily

settled into the school and become a valued member of our class. It is so
wonderful to have you as part of our community.

















SPORT NEWS 
Gymnastics is back! This Term in Physical Education, the

kids will be participating in a
Gymnastics program using equipment
provided by Moving Monkeys
Gymnastics and  made possible
through a Sporting Schools Grant. 

The kids are having so much fun
learning a variety of jumps, tumbles,
rotations, balances and movement
patterns.






PREP NEWSPREP NEWS




We started the term learning all about
the letter 's'. We enjoyed celebrating by

having a 'Silly Sock Day' in Prep. 

We are learning all about Living
Things this term. We are excited
to  watch these caterpillars go

through their life cycle. 



PREP NEWSPREP NEWS




We love Investigations
and have been very

busy!



Last week we learnt about ANZAC day and paid our respects to
those that have fallen.  

Then we went into the kitchen and made delicious ANZAC
cookies, read some stories and finished our session with a
drawing lesson on ANZAC Ted as well as ANZAC poems and
reflections..

Year 3/4 NewsYear 3/4 News



Tilly

Mia W

Audrey

Paityn

Clem

Emily

Raff

Year 3/4 NewsYear 3/4 News



Macey

Year 3/4 NewsYear 3/4 News

Poppy Leon

ANZAC Day Poem
Arranged to leave their love
Never came back
Zooming away in a plane
Apocalyptic it was
Crying when the telegraphs came



By Morganna





Selby Primary School Fair 
Sunday November 12 2023




Last year was great,
can we make it AMAZING this time around?

We will need your help!













If you would like to be a part of organising this years’ school fair 

(a big part or small)



Please sign up at the school office. 
We will be having our first brainstorm meeting soon.



The PFA
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